
 

 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 
 

CANCELLATION OF INVITATION TO BID  
for the Calhoun County Boggy Bayou Nature Park Improvements, 

Phase 1 Coastal Management Program Cycle 25 Texas General Land Office 
Contract No. 21-060-013-C673 Port O’Connor, Texas 

 
 
 

 
On Wednesday, December 8, 2021, Calhoun County Commissioners Court approved to cancel 

the Invitation to Bid for the Calhoun County Boggy Bayou Nature Park Improvements, Phase 

1 Coastal Management Program Cycle 25 Texas General Land Office Contract No. 21-060-013-

C673 Port O’Connor, Texas.   

 

The Invitation to Bid is being cancelled due to the County receiving information from the GLO 

(Texas General Land Office) on December 2, 2021 that the federal funds are not available. 

NOAA (National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration) is unable at this time to give a date 

when the federal funds will be available.   

 

When the federal funds become available, Calhoun County will advertise for bids on this 

project. 
 

 

 

 

 


